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FORERUNNER/

JACKSONIAN OFFICE             

1945 W. Parnall Rd., P21-

505 Jackson, MI  49201               

Phone: 517-788-1221       

Fax:     517-768-1412                                       

This is a volunteer office. 

Please email the appropriate 

board member. 

Website for retiree information: www.consumersenergy.com/retiree                                                      

Online Directory password:  Forerunners                                                     

Sept. 13 -       Annual Forerunners Golf Outing at  Timber Trace Club, Pinckney                                                 

Sept 14 -        Forerunners Reunion Luncheon at Firekeepers Casino Hotel                   

  See July Forerunners Newsletter for information.                                                               

Sept. 27 -       Jacksonians Board Meeting at 10:00 am                                                                          

October 18 -  Oktoberfest at Chateau Aeronautique “Blue Skies Brewery” Irish Hills                                   

Dec. 7 -         Christmas Luncheon at the Country Club of Jackson                            

Burr Oak Golf Outing Pictures - August 24, 2022 

  Oktoberfest  Oct. 18th                                                                        

at Chateau Aeronautique “Blue Skies Brewery - Irish Hills             

 Located at 12000 Pentecost Highway, Onsted 

Join us for beer tasting and lunch of German Beef Stew, German Bread, 
German Style Apple Sauce and a special Cupcake for Dessert.  October is a 
perfect time for a fall tour of the Irish Hills and stopping for lunch at the “Blue 
Skies Brewery” located in Chateau Aeronautique Winery.  We will have the 
opportunity to taste four 4oz beers.                                                                 
*Lemon Shandy (Crisp Summertime; Delicate Velvety Finish)                                                  
*Amber (An American Amber Ale; Warm, Toasted Malt Character)                         
*New England IPA (Dreamy, & Hazy, Hoppy & Bitter Tropical Fruit Notes) 
*Irish Red (Caramel, Slightly Sweet, Lightly-Hopped)                                                    
The cost of beer tasting and lunch will be $25.00 a person.  We are also            
offering the German Lunch without the beer tastings for $19.00 a person.             

Registration form on the back of this newsletter. “Prost”                              
Enjoy the afternoon with friends!  Wear your lederhosen or 
dirndl dress, hat or other German attire.  We will have a 
prize on hand for the best dressed der Mann & die Frau . 

Registration at 11:30am with lunch 
served at Noon.  

 



Sympathy to the families of:   
*  Robert Gregersen (ret. 1989) 
*  Elwood N. “Stick” Fairley (ret. 1991) 
*  Robyn Lynn Hiatt (emp)                                                                                              

Sympathy to retirees/employees who have 

 lost family members:                                                   

*  Quentin Guinn (emp) grandmother                  

 Thelma Taylor                                                              

*  Curtiss Guilmette (ret. 1991) wife                       

 Barbara Guilmette                                               

*  Linda McLain (ret. 2016) sister-in-law        

 Sharon Darlene Weiss 

*  David Yeomans (ret. 2012) sister-in-law 
 Robyn Lynn Hiatt (emp) 
 
 

*  Rod Harper (ret. 2000) granddaughter  

 Kacey Alyana Whiteaker                                   

*  Fallon Walker (Ret. 2019) granddaughter                       

 Chelsea E. Storm       

 
       
    Jerry (ret. 1989) & Peg Kloock    
 65

th
 Wedding Anniversary 

    Verne (ret. 2008) & Judy Cappell                   
 50

th
 Wedding Anniversary 

        Jan (ret. 2006) & Mike Riede  

        50
th
 Wedding Anniversary                                                                 

    Jim (ret. 2000) & Barb Keirns                                        

      61st Wedding Anniversary                                                 

 Roberta (ret. 2001) & Bob Sexton                                 

       65th Wedding Anniversary                                                                                     

Contact our Sunshine Committee Chair Jan Riede (contact info on the sidebar) with information you'd like 

included in the Jacksonian:  Congratulations - Sympathy - Special Event - Wedding Anniversary 

(clarifying landmark anniversary dates: 25th - 50th - 55th - 60th and every year after 60).  

Make your check payable to:  CP Jacksonians and mail completed form with check to:                 

CP Jacksonians, 1945 W. Parnall Rd., P21-505, Jackson, MI  49201                                                      

 

____________________________________  _____________________________________________                   

Your Name (Print)      Name of Spouse/Guest                                                                           

  

 (_______) __________________________  _____________________________________________   

Area Code Phone Number                                           Email Address  (Print) 

German Beef Stew Lunch + Four 4oz Beer Tastings. Your Name: _____________Cost $25 each:_____   

German Beef Stew Lunch without Beer Tasting. Your Name: _______________  Cost $19 each: _____    

Total Amount Enclosed:   $___________                                                                                       

                                                           

Your  Check#__________     Date of Check:  __________                                                                                             

Deadline for payment is October 3, 2022 

Oktoberfest   Registration Form - Tuesday, October 18, 2022 

Sympathy & Anniversary’s 

Contact group leader Mike Wade by phone at 517-763-4807 or email 

mrpawade@gmail.com if you would like to join the group.  Group meets usually on 

Tuesdays at the Teft Road parking lot. The weather usually rules time and place!  

               Jacksonians Trail Bicyclist                                                                                

Twelve People keeping in touch through email. 

Would you like to attend one of the Jacksonians board meetings by phone?  All you need to do is 

email Joann at jedavis22@gmail.com and she will invite you by email to the “Teams” meeting.  Email your 

topic and we will add it to our agenda.  Please send in all requests by the 3rd Tuesday of each Month.                 

We welcome any issue or discussion on new ideas for the Jacksonians!                                                             

Next board is September 27 at 10:00am. 

Fifty-five golfers enjoyed a wonderful 80-degree day at Burr Oak in Parma on the golf course.  

We want to thank the Burr Oak management team for their attention to detail, making this an 

exceptional event.  In addition, Barry Vaughn and Chole assisted our committee in welcoming 

and taking care of our retirees throughout the day.  Thank you to our Golf Committee:  Kitty 

Foster, Bob Kiple, Ken Rudolph and Joann Davis for their hard work in making this day      

possible.  We look forward to the 2023 Golf Outing! Team photos were emailed.   


